
 

Dean of the Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences had the 
conference with the academic support staff for announcing the 
policies about self-improvement and support the staff for making the 
research. 

 On October 2nd, 2018 Asst. Prof. Dr. Nipon Sasithornsaowapa, Dean of the 
Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences announced the policies about self-
improvement and job responsibility for the assignment, which matched to the 
developing system for learning. Moreover, this conference also announced for the 
promoting the staff for making the research. This conference held at Ponsopin 
Conference Room Building 35. The attendees for this conference consist of Dr. 
Vilasinee Jintalikhitdee, Vice-Dean for Academic Affairs, and the academic support 
staff. 


